
Надіслано з iPhone 
 
Початок листа, що пересилається: 

 
 
23 бер. 2024 р. о 10:28 Smaraki Mishra <smarakimishra2001@gmail.com> пише: 

 

 

Good morning mam, I hope this mail finds you well!! 

 

This mail is just a token of love for all your efforts and hardwork you have put in to this 
week, coming from such a long distance ( kharkiv) to here to take our classes, is quite 
remarkable!! 

I really thank you because it's not an easy job to come here and settle in a new place, 
leaving your family for a week!! Thank you so much for guiding and teaching us like 
your own kids and all the practicals by Golobko mam, and all the krok teachings by 
Sevchenko mam is really commendable, which was impossible for us the last years!! 

 

You three are the gems with profound of knowledge, I wish you could teach us a little 
earlier so that we would have been a giant in the subject by the time!! 

 

Iam sure you must be acing at your own fields in the hospital and wishing you the best 
for your life..  Thanks for sharing your knowledge and guidance and thanks for being 
here with us and guiding for krok examination!! 

 

All the good wishes to three of you!! 

Take care and Have a safe journey!!  

Regards, 

Smaraki Mishra (BA- 604) 
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